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	To Administrations of Member States of the ITU



	

	

	Subject:
	High Frequency Broadcasting Schedule (HFBC): discontinuation of CD-ROM publications from 1 January 2019 and their replacement by free online publications

	
	

	
	

	


In accordance with provisions of Article 12 of the Radio Regulations (RR), the Radiocommunication Bureau (BR) prepares and publishes the seasonal HFBC schedules together with compatibility analysis results. The schedules are currently published on CD-ROM and provided only to subscribers. 
In order to facilitate the communication between the BR and the notifying organizations and the coordination of the HFBC requirements through the use of modern electronic communication means, the BR is pleased to inform you that the publication of HFBC schedules and compatibility analysis results on CD-ROM will be discontinued from 1 January 2019 and replaced by free of charge online publications.
In addition, the BR wishes to inform you of its intention to integrate, in the future, the HFBC software and publications in the Broadcasting Online Portal (eBCD), as part of the online tools and databases for the terrestrial services.
The BR remains at the disposal of your Administration via the brmail@itu.int email address for any clarification you may require with respect to the subjects covered in this Circular Letter.




François Rancy
Director
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